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Why Did You Change the Login Process? 
This is a great question, and it’s one we get 
asked frequently.  In the past a link in your 
email took you directly to your available tests.  

Now the link takes you to our homepage and 
you need to log in to see your available tests.  
What a hassle, right?   

 
 

We understand, and we wouldn’t ask this of 

you if it wasn’t important.  It’s all about your 

security and privacy.  In order to show you 
tests that you are likely to qualify for, we 
access your personal information including 

your age, gender, income and address, 
among other things.  

While requiring you to login, we have tried to 
make it as simple as possible.  You no longer 
need to remember your FPI Personal 

Identification Number (PID) and 4 digit PIN.  

All you need to remember is your email 
address and a password of your choosing.  
We understand that it’s a little more work, but 

we hope you’ll agree that it’s worth it! 

Diversity… 
We live in a very vibrant and ethnically 
diverse metro area.  Our clients want our 
tests to reflect that diversity as much as 
possible.  We often have quotas for various 
ethnicities and we will notify you when tests 
come up with a specific quota for your 
ethnicity.  Please take a moment to fill in this 
field on your profile page.  We currently have 
many tests which have quotas for various 
ethnic groups. 

 

 

 

 

 

Here is a GREAT Tip! 
When you log in to see your available tests 
please allow up to a full minute for these tests to 
load.  The same goes for available sessions, 

once you qualify.   

 
And don’t forget…when you log in to the website 
get into the habit of checking your Session 
Selector first.  Why?  Because things change!  If 
you qualified for a test but there were no 
openings that worked for you, there may be new 
openings the next time you log in. 

 

 Thank You! 
In this season of thanksgiving, we want to thank 
all of our wonderful testers…for being patient in 
our time of transition to our new system, and for 
all of your help in filling so many tests in October 
and November!  We are thankful for all of you, 
and wish you all a very Happy Thanksgiving! 

 

 

 

Customer Care: 
763.354.2776 
9-9 Mon-Fri    9-5 Sat 
www.fpitesters.com 
 

  Thank You For Being An FPI Tester! 

    Sharing Your Opinion Pays! 

 

 

 

 
 


